
September 14, 2020 Newsletter 
 
Hello, 
 
I received the attached report from Matt Berg, our research biologist who has been surveying 
our lake for the past eight years. As usual he does a very thorough job. He reports that the 
patch has doubled in size since it was discovered in July. We will use this report as the basis of 
our request for a treatment permit next spring, probably in late May or June depending on the 
weather and whether the plants are actively growing.  
 
I encourage everyone to be on the lookout for Eurasian Water Milfoil (EWM) fragments floating 
around on your rides around the lake or on your shorelines. Carefully remove them and report 
your findings to a board member or me. Properties adjacent to the current patch are the most 
likely to see fragments but the entire west basin will very possibly see fragments. This does not 
rule out the east basin either because fragments can very easily be carried to other parts of the 
lake. With the cooler weather boat traffic will be reduced.   
 
If you spend time monitoring your shoreline or on your boat rides, please report the dates and 
number of hours. These hours count toward our grant match at $12.00/hour. 
 
Ed Wink 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Horseshoe Lake Property Association 
 

 


























